
Sixth Sunday of Easter Bulletin Announcements for May 10, 2015 

Please check the vestibule for more information on upcoming events, registration forms, prayer cards, and notices. 

 
Faith, Action, Results 

The Diocesan Social Action Office is pleased to 
announce Dr. Carolyn Woo, the President and CEO 
of Catholic Relief Services, (CRS) the official overseas 
relief and development agency of the U.S. Conference 
of Catholic Bishops will speak at St. Clarence Parish, 
30106 Lorain Road on Thursday, June 4, 2015 from 
7:00-8:30pm.  This free talk, titled Faith, Action, 
Results will describe how CRS responds to the call of 
the Gospel to serve the poorest and most vulnerable 
on behalf of the Catholics in the United States.  Plan 
to attend to hear Dr. Woo, Foreign Policy (May/June 
2013) featured her as one of the 500 Most Powerful 
people on the planet and one of only 33 in the category 
of “a force for good!” 

 
Hoban Summer Enrichment Camps 

Archbishop Hoban High School will be offering 
summer enrichment camps for students entering 7th 
and 8th grades. One-week camps will be available in 
Photography, Steel Drum, Choral, Robotics, Rocket 
Science and Forensics.  Visit www.hoban.org or call 
330-849-2149 for more info or to register. 
 

Hoban Summer Athletic Camps 
Archbishop Hoban High School will be offering 
summer athletic camps for students.  Camps will be 
available in baseball, basketball, bowling, cheerleading, 
football, lacrosse, soccer, tennis, volleyball and 
wrestling.  Visit www.hoban.org or call 330-773-9107 
for more information or to register for a camp.   
 

 
 

Theology on Tap 
Did you know that Theology on Tap gathers 60-100 
young adults each month?  T-O-T nights include 
thought-provoking speakers, lively discussions and 
friendly socializing.  Check out the upcoming T-O-T 
schedule at www.cyacleveland.org.   

 
“At last I have found my vocation:  

My Vocation is love.”   
 

- Saint Therese of Lisieux,  
The Little Flower 

 
Catholic Couple Checkup 

Take the online Catholic Couple Checkup to 
recharge your relationship!  Discover your couple 
strengths, growth areas and personality profiles.  
Surveys are available for dating and married couples.  
Couples receive a personalized report and discussion 
guide. Visit www.ccdocle.org/mfm and click on the 
Couple Checkup graphic at the bottom of the page. 
 

Visit www.ForYourMarriage.org for the latest news, 
Catholic teaching and practical helps.  Perfect for 
engaged couples, married couples, parents and young 
adults.  Also, find and like us on Facebook - 
www.facebook.com/clevelandmarriageandfamily.  
 

Parish Outreach Groups 
Two Parish outreach groups exist to provide a place 
of support, affirmation and spiritual guidance to gay 
and lesbian Catholics. 
 

Blessed Trinity, Cleveland (Westside) 
Facilitator: Rev. Douglas Koesel (216-671-5890) 

(usually meets monthly  
on the second Tuesday from 7-9pm). 

 

Gesu Parish, University Heights (Eastside)  
Facilitator: Rev. Lorn Snow, S.J. (216-932-0617). 

 

For more information, please call the Parish Life 
Office at 216-696-6525 or 1-800-869-6525, x3500. 

 
Bishop's Corner Program 

Tune in and call in (888-966-2903) to the Bishop's 
Corner program on Living Bread Radio AM 1060 
and FM 89.5. Wednesdays at 11am. Visit 
www.livingbreadradio.com for topics and dates.  
Listen live on our website or download an app to listen 
on your Android or iPhone. 

 
Attention Women Volunteers! 

The Women’s Board of Catholic Charities 
Community Services of Summit County invites adult 
women of all ages and parishes to join our group.  
Come help support the work of Catholic Charities here 
in Summit County.  Make new friends and help others at 
the same time.  For more info, call our membership 
chairman, Anne MacWherter at 330-342-9030. 
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Summer Programs 

Did you know that our Diocese offers summer 
programs for children and adults with disabilities? 
The summer programs offer respite and provide life-
enhancing activities for children and adults in a Catholic 
setting.  They are a great way to meet new friends, learn 
new things and just have fun!  If you have a family 
member with a developmental disability or know 
someone who does, contact Dennis McNulty, 
Director of Catholic Charities Disability Services, for 
more info at 216-334-2962 or dmcnulty@ccdocle.org 

 
50th Wedding Anniversary Celebration 

The annual 50th Wedding Anniversary Celebration 
will be held Sunday, July 26, 2015 at the Cathedral of 
St. John the Evangelist.  Mass will be celebrated at 
2:30pm and Bishop Richard Lennon will be the 
principal celebrant.  Reservations are now being 
accepted for couples married 50 years (married in 
1965).  Couples who are celebrating other significant 
anniversaries (55 or over) or have missed previous 
celebrations are welcome to register and attend.  Seating 
is limited in the Cathedral.  The number of guests will 
be determined by the seating capacity and total number 
registered.  To register, please fill out a registration 
form found in the Church vestibule and place it in 
the collection basket at a weekend Mass. 

 
Golf Outing 

Please join us and help support aging religious!  Regina 
Health Center’s Holy-In-One Golf Outing will take place 
June 15, 2015 at the legendary Firestone Country Club 
in Akron.  This popular outing draws golfers from all 
areas of Northeast Ohio and beyond.  Proceeds benefit the 
mission of Regina Health Center which is to provide 
compassionate and holistic health care services primarily 
for members of religious communities, clergy and other 
persons needing supportive services in a God-centered 
environment. You can also purchase raffle tickets for a 
Pebble Beach vacation for two. Visit www.holyinone.com 
or call Nancy Ilg at 330-659-5142 for more info. 
 

WorldWide Marriage Encounter 
Spring is a time of renewal; why not renew your 
marriage?  The person you have chosen to love for a 
lifetime deserves the very best.  Say “I love you” by 
taking time for the two of you at a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Weekend.  The next weekend 
will be held June 26-28 at the Clarion Hotel in 
Hudson.  For more information or to register, please 
call 330-305-9963, email LGrieshammer@gmail.com 
or visit www.WWME.org.   

 
Contemplative Rosary - The Glorious Mysteries 
The Music Ministry of St. Columbkille Catholic 
Church, along with guest violinist Barbara Henning, 
will present Bob Hurd’s Contemplative Rosary—The 
Glorious Mysteries, an afternoon of prayer and 
devotion to celebrate the month of our Blessed Mother. 
This event will be Sunday, May 17 at 4pm in the 
Church at 6740 Broadview Road in Parma.  A 
reception will follow in the vestibule of the Church.  
For more information, call Jon Thibo, Director of 
Music at St. Columbkille, 216-524-1987, x27. 
 

2015 First Step Programs 
 
The Church’s teachings on marriage, divorce, and 
remarriage are often misunderstood.  The First Step 
Program is offered to help everyone, especially those 
who have experienced divorce, learn more about 
Catholic teaching in these areas.  Representatives from 
the Ministry to the Divorced Office of the Department 
for Marriage and Family Ministry will also be present to 
explain their ministry to those who are divorced. 
 

Everyone is welcome to: 
Deepen their knowledge  

of the Church’s teaching on marriage… 
Learn about the Church’s ministry  

to the divorced/separated in the Diocese… 
Hear the true facts about the annulment process  

and how to submit a case… 
Discover a path to healing after divorce. 

 
In any endeavor, taking the “first step” is always the 
most difficult.  The First Step Program helps individuals 
to navigate the path of healing and closure, of which the 
annulment process is an important aspect.   
 

2015 General Meeting Schedule 
 

Tuesday, May 12,  
at St. Gabriel Parish, Concord, at 7pm 

 

Tuesday, September 15,  
at Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish,  

Cuyahoga Falls, at 7pm 
 

Tuesday, October 13, at St. Ambrose Parish,  
Brunswick, at 7pm 

 
Note that the Diocese of Cleveland no longer requires 
any fees for this process.  For more info and 
testimonials about the program from past participants, 
call the Tribunal at 216-696-6525/800-869-6525, x4000 
or visit www.dioceseofcleveland.org/tribunal. 


